
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Road   †   Laverstock   †   Salisbury   †   SP1 1QY 

Telephone: (01722) 335380     Email: admin@sjcs.org.uk 

Website: www.sjcs.org.uk 

 

14th November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer  

RE: Confirmation of JCQ contingency dates for summer GCSE exams  

We have now had confirmation from JCQ (the Joint Council for Qualifications) that they have set 
the contingency dates for the summer 2023 GCSE examinations. These contingency dates are 
designed to be used in the event of a National or significant local disruption to examinations. 

 On the following dates pupils must still be available to attend school if required:  
 
The afternoons of Thursday 8 June 2023 and Thursday 15 June 2023. In addition to these the 
whole day of Wednesday 28 June 2023.  
 
Please ensure that these dates are kept free and holiday is not booked. 

A copy of the provisional summer GCSE timetable can be found on our website. Please not that 
this will still be subject to change until students are entered for their exams in February 2023.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Y Ryder  
Exams Officer  


